
 
 

 

 

Ref: NTL/2025-26/ 0193/LSD 
Date: September 12, 2025 
 
To 

The Listing Compliance 
Department 
M/s. BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip code: 532887 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Scrip symbol: NTL 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Change in Corporate office 
 
Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”) 
 
In pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform that the Corporate Office of the Company was shifted 
from #24, Nagarjuna Hills, Punjagutta, Hyderabad-500082, Telangana to Unit No. 204, 
Ashoka Capitol, Road No. 2, Banjara Hills, Hyderabad – 500034, Telangana and will 
maintain the books of accounts and other statutory registers along with the registered office 
of the Company.   
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely,  
For Neueon Towers Limited 
 
 
 
Subrat Sahoo  
Company Secretary & GM-Legal 
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